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From: Geoffrey Walsh 
Sent: 09 December 2022 20:49
To: Planning Policy
Subject: East Devon Local Plan query

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear sir or Madam 
I wish to complain about your proposed ‘local’ plan for Axminster 
 
Whoever has proposed and voted for this plan has totally ignored the present problems from which we are already 
suffering; namely the supporting infrastructure for our town and surrounding villages, (more than any other East 
Devon town,) and the dire need of a relief road to carry away the heavy traffic from the town centre, a centre and 
road that was certainly not built to accommodate the large tractors and trailers, the buses but also the juggernaut 
lorries and their trailers. 
Please, I ask the committee, if they haven’t experienced or seen the traffic weaving around the George Inn or 
travelled past the primary school through the chicane, I urge them to do it; perhaps a road survey needs to be 
undertaken to amass the number and types/sizes of the traffic that already uses our narrow streets and roads. Bring 
in more housing and ‘factories or warehouses and life will be more and more unbearable in the town. 
I ask again to please rethink the local plan for Axminster. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Reverend Geoffrey Walsh 
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